Camano Hills Water Co., Inc.

P.O. Box 2703

Stanwood, WA 98292

(360) 387-6409
lholbeck@wavecable.com
March 12, 2011
David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject:    5 lot water main extension along Chase Way, Camano Island, WA for Maria

                 & Ioan Aitonean
                 Docket number UW-101970 Filed no December 8, 2010

Dear Commission:

This filing is an update to the contract and goes with the original contract.
The changes affecting this contract  is on page 3, paragraph 7of the “Extension Agreement” deleting the water system facilities charge which has already been paid and page 3 of the “Exhibit C” paragraph 5 making the paragraph not applicable.

Please call me at (360) 387-6409 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Laurel Holbeck, Vice President

Camano Hills Water Co., Inc.

Enclosures: Page 3 Extension Agreement & Page 3 Exhibit C to Water Main Extension Agreement
